
 

 

 

 

 
Montreal, Jan 18, 2008 
 
 
 
 
           Request for Confidentiality 
 
 

Concerning the  application for certification EA942460 for the FCC ID EOTBDP4-EXT8; applicant   
Dataradio Inc. 
 
   The request for confidentiality as per FCC 0.459 (a) refers to the following exhibits 
 

- "Digital Modulation Techniques". 
- “Tune up info”   
- Operational Description”  
- “Schematic Diagrams”  

 
   The parts contain proprietary details of  the internal workings of the product and its protocol, the publication of 
which could be detrimental to our firm if taken out of context by competitors.    
 
   For these reasons we request that the above mentioned document be made confidential as per FCC 0.457(d)(2). 
 
 
    Best Regards, 

 
  Constantin Pintilei 
R&D Test Engineer 
Dataradio Inc, a CalAmp company 
 
514-737-0020x236 
cpintilei@calamp.com 
 


